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Metro Pacific Investments Corp., the country’s leading infrastructure investment company, partnered with the Department
of Environment and Natural Resources – Biodiversity Management Bureau, the Department of Environment and Natural
Resources – National Capital Region and the local government unit of Quezon City to implement the project ‘Building a
Biodiversity-Friendly Environment in Metro Manila.’ The parties signed a Memorandum of Agreement to signify their
three-year commitment to implement the urban biodiversity program in Quezon City. Photo shows (from left) DENR-BMB
director Natividad Bernardino, DENR-NCR regional executive director Jacqueline Caancan, QC-LGU city administrator
Michael Victor Alimurung, and MPIC chief finance, risk and sustainability officer Chaye Cabal-Revilla holding copies of the
landmark Memorandum of Agreement for the Urban Biodiversity conservation program.
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